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Dear Parent/Carer  

Will you join us and help keep all children safe online? 

O2 and the NSPCC have joined forces on a mission to help all children and their families in the UK stay safe online. 

Together, they’re offering useful tools, support and guidance to help parents and carers have conversations with 

their children about their online lives.  

Online safety workshops for parents  

As part of this, they’re running free online safety workshops for parents and carers and will be hosting one at  

St. Michael’s Primary  at 2 p.m. on Thursday 2nd March 2017.  We would like to invite all parents and carers to 

join. 

The hour-long workshop will help parents and carers understand their child’s online world and build confidence 

to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online. 

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity. RSVP by replying to this email.   

Until then, if you need any support or guidance, check out our website pages and step-by step guides online, call 

the O2 and NSPCC Online Safety Helpline on 0808 800 5002, or pop into your local O2 store for help from a Guru. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

                                     
Mrs Karen Greechan 

Head Teacher 
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